
Don't forget to like                , follow and share 
our Facebook and IG pages.

Reminder
No school on February

18, 2022 (Friday) and
February 21, 2022

(Monday) in observance
of President Holidays   

Theme for
 this month 

is five Senses.

Welcome to our newsletter. 
In the coming weeks, we will focus on
the five senses.

Also, we will continue on "good
manners" in Social Emotional Learning
because having good manners is an
incredibly important life skill. it's hard,
but developing your kids' manners
beyond please and thank you, is critical.

We will introduce what are red choices
and green choices.

Please use this newsletter to help talk
with your child about the things we
have been doing in school and
review/reinforce concepts and skills at
home.
I would appreciate you for being
involved in your child's journey. 
Thank you.

 Ms. Saima

facebook.com/AlphaMindsPreschool/www.instagram.com/alphamindspreschool/

Reading: This month we will read
several books to learn about five
senses.
Social Emotional Learning: We will
continue to focus on learning good
manners
Also introducing what are Red
choices and Green choices
Language & Communications:
Letters “N, O, P, Q"; practicing
recognition, sounds, and sensory
experience of letters "N, O, P, Q" by
using an amazing multi-sensory
program "Zoo-phonics". 
Math: Introduction and practicing
“Number Writing”, "2-D Shapes and
3-D Shapes”.
Fun with Arts & Crafts
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